From Ms. Mondrow




January 2016
Attention all students who will be writing the Literacy test this March 31st:
We are offering extra-help sessions for students beginning mid-January and running throughout February and March, leading up to March Break.

These sessions will be taught by our very own Earl Haig teachers.

They will run on Tuesdays and Thursdays for one hour - from 3:40 to 4:40 pm

Students are to decide which sessions they would like to attend – the ones held on Tuesdays OR the ones held on Thursdays.

They should fill out a purple registration form that they can get from their English teacher, their guidance counsellor, or the student office.
These classes are especially important for any students in Grades 11 and 12 who have not yet written the test, or who have not yet passed the test.

Please note that the first Tuesday session that would normally be held on Tuesday, January 19th, has been moved to Wednesday, January 20th because of the special day schedule on Tuesday, January 19th.
The first Thursday class begins on Thursday, January 21st.

Students should bring their completed purple registration forms to their first class and meet in Room 223 after school on Wednesday, January 20th or Thursday, January 21st.
*** There are also sessions being offered for students currently in ESL D and E. These students have already received information and forms from their ESL teachers.  These sessions begin Tuesday, January 12 or Thursday, January 14 and run until March Break.
